
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
HUD recently issued this correction notice; according to the summary, “In the discussion of 
implementation of the new definition of ‘extremely-low-income’ applicable to multifamily projects 
administered by HUD’s Office of Housing, the document referred to ‘contract administrators’ and it 
should have referenced ‘owners.’ This document makes that correction.” 
 
To view this notice, please click here 
 
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Coordinator 
National Affordable Housing Management Association 
Phone: 703-504-9616 
Email: scott.mcmillen@nahma.org 

 
 
 


